
INFORMATION BULLETIN 
Flood Debris Management Program 

Vedder River and Canal flood
recovery work near Vedder River

Campground 

September 13, 2024 
 
Background 
Flood Recovery work will be happening near
the Vedder River Campground. The Province,
City of Chilliwack, City of Abbotsford, Sumas
First Nation and the Fraser Valley Regional
District have been working together to
restore the Vedder River and Canal from the
November 2021 Atmospheric River Event. 
 
This work will ensure residents and
recreationalists in the area can continue to
live, work and play along the Vedder River. 

Scope of Work 
The site has no pit excavation. There will
habitat enhancements created by
developing a passage to allow flow to the
off-channel habitat and Browne Creek
wetland.  

Safety Notices 
Please do not fish in the river in a vicinity
(100m around) 
Please respect and abide by all signage 
Traffic controls will be in place 

 

For more information and a summary of our projects,
visit: Flood debris management projects - Province
of British Columbia (gov.bc.ca)

Schedule 
Construction will start September 16, 2024 and is anticipated to be completed by September
19, 2024. Work hours near the campground will be 9am to 7pm Monday to Wednesday  and
9am-5pm on Thursday, to limit disruption to campers. 
 

Trail closures
More information bout the Vedder Rotary Trail Closures can be found on the City of
Chilliwack’s website: www.chilliwack.com or the QR at the bottom of this page. 

Contact 
Please reach out to the project Information Officer at sec.info.epd@gov.bc.ca if you have any
outstanding concerns. 


